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th
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Admission Notice 

Attention: All students, seeking admission in 
LL.B. 2nd/3rd year, 2022-23. 

 

This is to inform all the students seeking admission/re-admission in 
LL.B. III/V term for the Academic Year 2022-23 that “the last date 
for submission of admission/re-admission form is extended till 
Wednesday i.e. 21.09.2022” 

   Those students who fail to submit their forms within the 
stipulated time; their admission form will not be accepted 
thereafter. Also no medical certificate or any special case will be 
entertained at any stage. 

 

All concerned may please note. 

 

 
                -Sd- 
Professor In-Charge 


